
Do not eat  
recalled apple
cinnamon fruit
pouches

due to high
lead levels.

Headache
Abdominal pain/Colic
Vomiting
Anemia (not having
enough healthy red
blood cells)

Lead exposure in children
can be hard to notice
since your child might not
have any symptoms or
show any signs. 

If you think your child
might have eaten a
recalled fruit pouch, let us
know. 

There is a test for lead
poisoning and this is the
only way to know for sure.
Lead posioning can cause:

Brands WanaBana, Weis,
and Schnucks are the ones
we know about so far. Scan
the QR code below to check
your pouches or visit
www.fda.gov/safety 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/wanabana-recalls-
wanabana-weis-and-schnucks-apple-cinnamon-fruit-puree-pouches-cinnamon-apple-

sauce#recall-announcement
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